
NASWA/NGA Joint Response to Equal Opportunity
Regulations
March 28, 2016

Joint comments from NASWA and the National Governors Association to the US Department of Labor in
response to proposed nondiscrimination regulations under the Workforce Innovation and Opportunity Act
(March 28, 2016).

Document Upload
FINAL - NGA-NASWA response to Equal Opportunity Regs 3-28.pdf,FINAL - NGA-NASWA response to
Equal Opportunity Regs 3-28.pdf

Attachment Size
final-nga-naswa-response-to-equal-opportunity-regs-3-28.pdf268.67 KB 268.67 KB

https://www.naswa.org/system/files/2021-03/final-nga-naswa-response-to-equal-opportunity-regs-3-28.pdf

